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PRESS RELEASE 

NEW EXECUTIVE AT HYGEIA 

Within the framework of enriching the Management Team of the HYGEIA Group of 

Companies with experienced personnel, HYGEIA S.A. has proceeded in the employment of 

Mr Nikolaos Tsamakos, an Economist, as its Patient Support Director. 

Mr Nikolaos Tsamakos, a graduate of the Panteion University, has been employed in the 

past as a senior executive in various companies. Over the past 20 years, Mr Nikolaos 

Tsamakos has been employed as an executive of the Iatriko Athinon Group of Companies, 

while during the past five years he held the position of General Manager of Iatriko Dafnis. 

HYGEIA S.A., with its continuous reorganisation and employment of proficient and 

experienced executives, aims, on the one hand, to improve its services and, on the other 

hand, to promptly and successfully implement the Group’s business plans. 


